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Dear Parent/Carer 
I am writing to you to ask for your help.  
 
Harry Potter Night 
The Friends of Stanhope Barrington are holding a Harry Potter theme night on Friday 31st January 
2019 at the Methodist Chapel School Rooms. We would like to decorate the rooms in the style of 
Harry Potter and wondered if anyone could donate any Halloween or spooky style decorations 
which we could use. If you are planning to dispose of your decorations please donate them to the 
school. 
 
Christmas Raffle 
We are looking for donations for raffle prizes for our Christmas raffle. Please send any donations 
to the school office. 
 
Groundforce Day in the school gardens 
We are looking for volunteers who are prepared to come into school to help us to prune and cut 
back overgrown plants. The job is too big for the Eco Club children and too expensive to pay 
someone else to do! If you have a couple of hours to spare please let Mrs Cross know as soon as 
possible. 
 
Handy Person needed 
We have recently purchased some flat pack shelving for our new group work area which needs to 
be put together. We are looking for volunteers to help us to build these shelves as soon as 
possible. It is going to be at least a 2 person job for each shelving unit (2 sets of shelves) and will 
take a couple of hours. 
 
Our parents and our community are fantastic and we really appreciate your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Head Teacher 
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Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
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